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May 11, 1992 


Mr. Stieffel 

Custom Catering, Inc. 

4100 General Drive 

New Orleans, LA 70131 


Dear Mr. 


Quite simply, we think you're fantastic! 


Our 1992 Zoo-TO-DO was a huge success, 

largely in part due to 
 support and 

participation. 


With the number of 
 events 


I 

increasing throughout the city, we are extremely 

grateful to you for contributing to the Audubon 

Institute! 


The health 
 vitality of the Audubon Zoo is 

directly dependent upon the generosity of 

individuals such as you. We hope you will take 

pride in knowing that you have helped to insure 

that the Audubon Zoo remains one of the very best 

in the country! 


Not only have we enjoyed working with you 

this past year but please know that we greatly 

appreciate your donation of food, talent, time, 

and energy. We hope that you will feel free to 

call on us if we can ever do 
 to assist 

you! 

Many, many heartfelt thanks for being so 
'thoughtful, caring and - Zoo-TO-DO 
could not happen without you! 


Sincerely, 


Shelley L. Devlin Laura Gautreaux 

Event Coordinator Event Coordinator 


The Institute 

Box 4327 New Orleans, Louisiana 70178(504)861-2537 


